WOODBRIDGE SCHOOL DISTRICT



40 Beecher Road – South Woodbridge, Connecticut 06525

Jonathan S. Budd, Ph.D. - Superintendent

MEMORANDUM

TO: Woodbridge Board of Education

FROM: Jonathan S. Budd, Ph.D., Superintendent

DATE: September 15, 2021

RE: Establishment of Ad Hoc Security Personnel Committee

Board of Education Policies 1220 & 9133 authorize the Board of Education to establish ad hoc committees to perform specific tasks.

Subsequent to Executive Session, I will recommend that the Board of Education support the following motion:

Move that we establish an Ad Hoc Security Personnel Committee to assess and evaluate the
deployment of security personnel at Beecher Road School. Committee membership will include the
Superintendent, 2 Board of Education members, the Woodbridge Chief of Police, and 1 representative
of the Town of Woodbridge. The Committee will meet regularly and make a report to the full Board at
its January 2022 meeting.